
 
 
 
 July 11, 2013 
 
 
 

DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 887 
 
 

To All Members of the DCRB:  
 
 

Re:  SUBMISSION OF DCRB FILING NO. 1303 
 

Establishment of Notification Endorsement of Pending Law Change to Terrorism Risk 
Insurance Program Reauthorization Act of 2007 – NCCI Item P-1410 

 
 

On July 10, 2013 the DCRB filed the above referenced endorsement with the Insurance 
Department.  That filing, DCRB Filing No. 1303, is proposed to be effective January 1, 2014 
on a new, renewal and in-force basis.   
 
This filing is intended to align the DCRB with practices in other jurisdictions countrywide. 
 
The filing is available for review on our website at www.dcrb.com under “Filings.” 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
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Remember to visit our website at www.dcrb.com for more information about this 
and other topics. 


